
 

 

UNITED FOOD AND COMMERCIAL WORKERS UNION LOCAL 655 

FOOD EMPLOYERS JOINT PENSION PLAN 

RETIREE’S CLUB 

 

Welcome: 
 
Here is information on the Retirees Club of Local 655, hoping this will entice you to join our club.  This is a social 
club which will enable you to continue friendships made while working and also to make new friends.  As a retiree, 
we have survived the working years, now let us get together and enjoy our retirement years. 
 
PURPOSE OF THE ORGANIZATION 
 
A) To establish a means through which UFCW retirees may join together to make a more useful contribution to 

their community and the nation. 
B) To provide retirees with an opportunity for social and recreational activity. 
C) To keep retirees more informed of economic, social and political developments which will affect their lives. 
D) The spouse of a deceased member is welcome as an associate member by paying the regular dues. 
 
MEETINGS AND LUNCHEONS 
 
Meetings and luncheons are held the 2

nd
 Tuesday of each month starting at 10:00 a.m. in the meeting hall at the 

Union Office.   You may invite your spouse or a friend to attend with you. 
 
Dues are $2.00 per month and must be paid annually or semi-annually.  The semi-annual dues of $12.00 must be 
paid by the March meeting to qualify you to attend the free picnic in June.  (New members will discuss this matter 
with the Treasurer when they register).  The balance of the semi-annual dues of $12.00 must be paid before 
September to qualify for the Christmas Party.  Special Note: The full $24.00 yearly dues must be paid before 
September to be eligible for the Christmas Bonus given by the Club at the Christmas Party. 
 
Luncheon:  Monthly luncheon cost is $10.00 - $11.00. 
 

Free Lunches:       June - picnic, December - Christmas Party 
 

If you have any questions, suggestions or special interests, do not call the union office, please call any of the board 
members listed below: 
 

President  Bob Lindsley   636-296-0853 
1st Vice President Bernie Garvels  314-353-2935 
2

nd
 Vice President Mike Fischer   314-276-5767 

Secretary  Kathleen Halbert  636-825-6777 
Treasurer  Nancy Bippen   314-503-5265 
Assist Treasurer Sharon Hite   314-249-0074 
Sergeant at Arms Gerry Gahr   314-675-8616 

 
We look forward to seeing you join us for our monthly meetings and most important of all, we would like to see you 
at our luncheons. 

Sincerely, 

Retiree Club 


